
Annual Members 

Meeting Invitation 
Thursday, 28 Sept 2017 

10 am to 3 pm  

Stoneybeck Inn, Bowscar, Penrith 



Some of the highlights of the day include:  
 A review of the Trust’s activities by the Board of Directors 
 How the Governors Council has discharged its 

responsibilities throughout the year 
 Roundtable discussion on transformational programmes 

of care in Cumbria 
 Put your questions and views to the Board of Directors 

To book your place please email 
AskYourGovernor@cumbria.nhs.uk 
or phone 01228 608815/603761 
with your name and telephone 
number by Friday, 22 Sept 2017 
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